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Reading: We started a new book called “Flower Garden”. This book helped students discuss 
what stories could be real or make believe. The students were excited to have some new 
games added to the Word Work area that included CVC puzzles, which they are amazing at! 
  

Writing:  We were able to write one story that contained three sentences on Thursday. It was 
a busy week with community helpers, so we only had two days of actual writing time. Writing 
their story in one day and then illustrating it the next was easier for many students. Next 
week, we will start how-to writing.  
  
Math:  The students are excelling at this chapter on measurement. They have been doing an 
awesome job at describing weight, height, length, and even capacity. We reviewed and took 
out test today. On Monday, we will begin our unit on classifying objects.    
 

Community Helpers: A few parents were able to come in to share with us about their 
careers. The students got to vote in a mock election on their favorite snack and class mascot 
when Columbia County clerks visited. They got to try on a mailbag/boots when a father who 
was a postal worker visited. We had a medical assistant and NICU nurse come is as well. On 
Wednesday, we got to take a tour of the Friesland Fire Department. Please look for pictures 
of all these things to be up on the website soon! 

Friesland Fire Department Tour:  
The students loved going on the tour of 
the fire station! They got to try out the 
firefighter’s turnout gear and helmets. 
Many got a chance to see how far they 
could spray water with a tiny hose. They 
also got a chance to sit in the fire trucks. 
They were also lucky enough to get a few 
goodies from the department – fire 
helmets and a paper fire truck.  

 
Parent-Teacher Conferences: 
On Thursday, parent-teacher conferences 
will be held from 1 – 5:30 pm. I will be 
having an open-door policy this time 
around. You may stop by if you would like 
at any time to discuss your child’s 
progress or any questions you may have. 
You can also set up a time by e-mailing or 
calling me as well. 
For some of you, I have requested a time 
because I have not had the chance to 
meet/talk to you about your child’s 
progress.   

 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
February 26th – Early Release @   
         1pm 
February 26th – Parent/Teacher       
         Conferences 1 –   
         5:30 pm 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Community Helpers 

 Letters: oa 

 Sight Word: “see” 
 

EARLY RELEASE ON 
THURSDAY, THE 26th @ 1 PM 

 
Book Bags:  
I started sending home two books a week. 
These books are around the reading level 
the students are at, but we have not read 
in guided reading group. There will no 
longer be a reading log sent home. Please 
make sure to return these books!!! 
 

 


